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Contact:
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Mecca, CA - (August 15, 2017)
Outstanding, Coachella Valley non-profit, The Galilee Center, is set to help hundreds of local children at an event scheduled at the center Wednesday, August 16th, at 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

The Galilee Center will be providing over 900 local kids in need with the gift of a backpack filled with school supplies for the start of the school year. Large attendance is expected and volunteers to help with the distribution of the backpacks to the children are welcome. Volunteers should plan to arrive at the Galilee Center and check in at the office no later than 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday. The Galilee Center is located at 66202 Hammond Road in Mecca, CA. 
“Real education should consist of drawing the goodness and the best out of our own students. What better books can there be than the book of humanity?” -Caesar Chavez

The Galilee Center would like to thank the community for helping to provide the children with a gift for a better life through education and demonstrating to the children, by example, the great value in being of service to others. Thank you for sharing your blessings.
The Galilee Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that fulfills the needs of local underprivileged and disadvantaged families, children and farmworkers in east Coachella Valley by providing food, clothing, and other basic needs, affirming their dignity with love, compassion and respect. The Galilee Center is in its seventh year of operation by locally respected and honored founders, Claudia Castorena and Gloria Gomez.  
Volunteers are welcomed at The Galilee Center year round, Monday through Friday, to help in the office, warehouse and with the weekly food distributions held every Thursday. Donations of food are greatly needed: green beans, pasta, tomato sauce, rice, beans, cereal, macaroni & cheese or corn, or a $25.00 donation can provide a food basket to a family in need. Donations of personal and household items are also greatly needed: clothing, blankets, tables, chairs, beds, sofas, electronics, and appliances. To arrange for a pick-up please contact the center.  
For more information, please call The Galilee Center at 760-396-9100, visit their website: www.galileecenter.org, or follow them on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/galilee.center.  

###

Above: At The Galilee Center, future college graduates are happy to pose for photos with their gifted backpacks filled with school supplies. 
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The Galilee Center is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Donations are tax deductible. 

Tax I.D. # 27-3133601


